
This meeting will provide information about 
grade reconfiguration (moving 9th graders to the 
high school and 6th graders to the junior highs), 
why other networks have chosen to proceed with 
reconfiguration, and the known pros/cons.

No decisions have been made regarding grade reconfiguration. 
We want parents to be able to ask questions and learn about the process 
so everyone has the opportunity to be informed and make educated 
decisions. Hope to see you there!

GRADE 
RECONFIGURATION 
Q&A MEETING

MONDAY, FEB. 25
6 P.M.

TAYLORSVILLE 
HIGH SCHOOL

(5225 S. Redwood Road)

Meeting is open 
to all Taylorsville 
Network families

The Taylorsville High School 
Community Council invites you to a
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